I am in full support of expelling Representative Nearman from the Oregon legislature and not allowing him to run for office in the
future. This is a complete disgrace and a slap in the face to our democracy. This conduct is unbecoming of a state representative
and should be responded with appropriate swift action. Representative Nearman placed Oregonians in danger and participated in
the destruction of state property. Representative Nearman collaborated with and supported the actions that were taken at the
capitol. Representative Nearman has violated the publics trust and his conduct is unbecoming of an elected official. Please remove

him from office. Thank you.



